
The following item(s) of
correspondence were received in
opposition to Rezoning Reference #
16-27.



From: Narayan Raghunathan ^
Sent: October-11-171:47 PM

To: Clerks ^
Subject: REZONING # 16-27

To:

The Office of the City Clerk,
Dear Sir,

As occupants of #1206 - 2138 Madison Avenue, Burnaby B.C., my wife Meera Raghunathan and
myself Narayan Raghunathan, would like to convey our objection to the re-zoning of the 4285
and 4295 Dawson Street. This would create unsustainable traffic In an already busy area
with huge developments already coming up in the Brentwood Town centre area and in the Solo
district. Ifit were a low rise building the damage would not be that much as opposed to a 37
storey high mega structure.

Yours truly,
Narayan Raghunathan and

Meera Raghunathan


